
Hello, 
 
I am a resident of Ville St. Pierre Lachine for 11 years now, residing in the 
newer residential area we call QUARTIER POMINVILLE. As an active resident 
participating with the Revitalizing Ville St. Pierre commitee, I would like 
to express 
my position. 
 
Our neighborhood is enclosed on one end by a ROAD BARRIER neighboring 
MONTREAL WEST, and enclosed on the other end from our borough of Lachine by 
the LACHINE EST. The development of LACHINE EST will have a direct impact on 
our quality of life. 
 
I would like the VILLE ST. PIERRE area of Lachine be included in the LACHINE 
EST development. 
 
This part of LACHINE is completely neglected. We have NO GROCERY STORE, 
MINIMAL PUBLIC TRANSPORT,  CHALLENGING ACCESS TO BIKE PATH. 
 
Whila a  large population of VILLE ST. PIERRE lives under the poverty line 
another portion, Quartier Pominville and the Hill Crest, Mount Vernon section 
bordering Montreal West is living modestly above the poverty line. We would 
like to encourage local businesses in Lachine, and benefit from local 
services, such as schools, clinics, and most importantly a 
GROCERY STORE. We will be able to encourage local business if you can provide 
us easy access to these Lachine Businesses and Services. 
 
Kindly consider including us in the LACHINE EST DEVELOPMENT. 
 
Patricia Hinojosa 
	


